MARCH 23, 2020

DUE TO THE COVID-19 EMERGENCY, PLEASE NOTE THAT CITY OFFICES ARE CLOSED FOR BUSINESS EFFECTIVE MARCH 18, 2020 UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

RESIDENTS ARE ADVISED TO CALL CITY OFFICES AT 881-6565, USE OUR WHITE DROP BOX IN THE MUNICIPAL PARKING LOT OR THE USPS TO CONDUCT CITY BUSINESS.

ALL COMMISSION, COMMITTEE, BOARD MEETINGS AND EVENTS HAVE BEEN CANCELLED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

OSIUS PARK IS OPEN TO RESIDENTS. PLEASE NOTE THAT BATHROOMS, PLAYSCAPE AND TOT LOT ARE CLOSED.

AFTER APRIL 13, 2020, THE CITY WILL RE-EVALUATE THE CIRCUMSTANCES SURROUNDING THE COVID-19 EMERGENCY.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION IN THIS MATTER.